Correspondence:

w

An email from a parishioner concerned about the hedge along Hosketts Lane needing
cutting. He has helpfully provided contact details for the owners’ solicitors in London. | am
currently trying to ascertain who is currently farming that field, for a more local and informal
approach. Have driven along the road and the hedge is no more overgrown than many
others in the parish.

An email from a parishioner concerned about potential fencing around Winton House.

An email from a parishioner concerned about the planned youth clinic at Winton House.
Several phone calls from parishioners concerned about the planned youth clinic at Winton
House.

Several emails from companies wanting to sell us playground equipment.



